
 
 

  February 16th, 2024 
 
Re:  BLACK HISTORY MONTH  
 

Dear Parents, 

 

In honour of Black History Month, East Hill School has planned many exciting and 

engaging activities during the month of February for our students to learn about both 

historical and current Black figures making a positive impact on our society.  This year, 

the theme we adopted is: “Black Inventors”. We hope this will provide a great 

opportunity to highlight the contributions of several inventors from the black 

community. 

 

Our Cycle 1 students already participated in a reading workshop from Mme. 

Guédeline Desrosiers, a Black author, pedagogue, and speaker. Our students 

will also have the opportunity to attend different presentations promoting 

diversity, inclusivity, and equity. 

 

In keeping with this year’s theme, all our students will attend a Black History 

Month Fair which will include tasting stations from Caribbean gastronomy, a  

Steelpan Band presentation and the display of the students’ projects on 

different Black inventors.  

 

We are looking forward to a wonderful, inspirational, and inspiring Black History 

Month! 

 

Kind Regards, 
 
East Hill Administration 

École Primaire 

East Hill  
Elementary School 

10350 Bd Perras, Montréal, QC H1C 2H1 
                                     
 


